Debra Thompson

—— I
From: mcdonell <mcdonell@gci.net>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency Provisicns Ordinance

To the Petersburg Borough Assembly:

We believe that the civil emergency provisions ordinance is essential for the borough's efficient and
coordinated response in the case of an emergency. We are in favor of passing the emergency provisions
ordinance.

Sincerely,

Cindy and John McDonell
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